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Matthew Dodd                   17 May 2012 
request-112520-eb44080c@whatdotheyknow.com  
 
Freedom of Information request (our ref. 22701): 
 
Dear Mr Dodd, 
 
Thank you for your e-mail of 9 May 2012 in which you ask for an internal 
review on the time taken to respond to your Freedom of Information (FoI) 
request regarding ‘'Theresa May's Internet History’. 
 
I would like to apologise on behalf of the Department for not having 
responded to your request for information. Unfortunately we have not been 
able to identify any evidence of having received your original request of 03 
April. We have now logged your request under ref: 22701. We intend to 
respond by 06 June which is twenty statutory working days from the date we 
received your follow up email of 04 May. I would like to reassure you that your 
request is now under active consideration and we are dealing with your 
request as a priority. 
 
We will comply with your request, subject to any exemptions which may apply 
to the requested information.  
 
If you remain dissatisfied with this response, you have the right of complaint to 
the Information Commissioner at the following address: 
 
The Information Commissioner 
Wycliffe House, Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire SK9 5AF 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
N Dibsdale  
Information Access Team 
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